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The meeting was called to order by Vice Chair, Sarah Wisdorf.  
 
The February 2024 meeting report was reviewed and approved.  
 
Forum topics included:  

• Statewide professional standards training – staff will work on dates and locations with AEs.  
• The Alabama letter to Nar regarding 3-way agreement 
• NYSAR’s ad campaign to consumers  
• Buyer representative agreement legislation – Legislative Steering is working on this.  
• Independent contractor status 

 
The 2024 AE Summit was discussed, and the 2025 summit will move forward with the same workshop 
format. The planning committee will be Randi Vannucchi, Darcie McLaughlin, Reginia Tuttle, and 
Colleen Lanning.  
 
The virtual broker summit will not take place in 2025 and will be revisited for 2026.   
 
The committee discussed 2025 AE Advisory Committee appointments. Vice chair will be Laura Burns, 
IMF representative will be Doreen Spagnuolo, RPAC representative will be Mike Coughlin, Legislative 
representative will be Reginia Tuttle, Organizational Planning representative will be Sandy Krueger, and 
Executive will be Sarah Wisdorf.   
 
The group was reminded that the core standards deadline is December 13, 2024.  
 
With no further business, the meeting was adjourned. 


